
                                                                                                                                                 June 28, 2019 
 
From: Roy Rosenblatt 
            30 Center St. 
            Montague Center 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing as a former member of the Montague EDIC and the CAC.  I was a member of the CAC when 
the contract between the Town and MCCI was renewed after several years of acrimony. 
 
At the time of my membership on the MEDIC, the Committee had voted to accept a proposal from MCCI 
for the occupation of the “Cumby” building. As I remember the situation, there were some issues 
concerning the EDIC’s compliance with state regulations and therefore the process was temporarily 
halted.  
 
Irrespective of the past, I encourage the EDIC to enter into renewed negotiation with MCCI for the use 
of the building. As one of only two organizations proving information and news to the Montague 
Community, it is imperative that MCCI receive as much Town support as possible. The renovated space 
will allow the organization to  not only maintain their mission by providing valuable information to Town 
residents, but will allow the organization to  provide increased programming for the Community. At this 
time in history it is imperative to support organizations that keep residents of Montague informed about 
all aspects of Town, especially Town Government and the Schools as well as cultural events.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Roy Rosenblatt 


